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23rd November 2020 
 
Dr. Alpesh Gandhi 
President -FOGSI 
India 
 
Dear Dr. Alpesh Gandhi, 
 
CHIEN-TIEN HSU MEMORIAL LECTURE 
AOFOG CONGRESS 23RD-26TH MAY 2022, BALI INDONESIA 
 
I hope this letter finds all of you safe and well. 
 
As you have already been made aware, the AOFOG Congress in Bali will now be held from 23-26 
May 2022. Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 situation, the Organising 
Committee felt that the most prudent course of action was to plan this Congress as a “Hybrid 
Congress”. 
 
The CT Hsu Memorial Lecture which is sponsored by the CT Hsu Cancer Research 
Foundation is held during each AOFOG Congress and is considered to be the most 
prestigious lecture during the Congress. 
 
Nominations are hereby invited for this prestigious Lecture. Nominations should be 
submitted with a CV and a covering letter justifying the nomination. The nominee need 
not be from the same National Society but must preferably be from the AOFOG region. 
The subject of the Lecture must be pertinent to the art and science of Obstetrics & 
Gynaecology with emphasis on Gynaecological Oncology or Endocrinology which were 
the particular interests of the late Professor Hsu. 
Please note that the closing date for nominations has been fixed as 23rd February 
2021. 
If conditions are not safe for travel in 2022, the lecturer may elect to make the presentation virtually 
and he/she will be given the option to do so by the third quarter of 2021. 
 
All nominations will be forwarded to the Selection Committee and the successful 
candidate will be informed on 23rd May 2021. The CT Hsu Lecturer is required to submit 
his/her full paper to the JOGR for publication at a later date. 
 
Please refer to the AOFOG website (aofog.net) under Admin Manual pages 27 and 28 for 
further details of Entitlements and Conferment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

                          
Prof. Kazunori Ochiai    Dr. Rohana Haththotuwa 
President     Secretary-General 
 
 
 
Cc: 1. Secretary NS 
       2. Council Representative NS 
 
 


